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I am stunned at the levels of depravity unfolding in our state, and that anyone let 

alone someone who is themselves a parent, could put forth this disgusting bill.   It is 

unconscionable anyone, let alone 40 Democrat legislators, would support legalizing 

the maiming of children and the evisceration of parental rights that is in declares 

children belong to the state of Oregon, parents are now merely coparents. 

 

What is the end game here?  I cannot fathom, as a parent and grandparent myself, 

what reason that would be.  You are supposed to be a representative for your district 

not in Salem to simply vote the party line. I cannot imagine a majority of your 

constituents would back this bill if they knew what it contained.  It seems democrats 

care only about ramming through their destructive partisan agenda with little to no 

discussion or public input. You care not whether passing this destructive bill will harm 

for life-children who you are using as political pawns.  The coup d’ e-tat for 

Oregonians? Forcing the tax payers to pay for these irreversible medical alterations.  

I’m also curious who will care for these young children who are surgically altered 

without parental consent since they will need hormonal and other medications and 

medical care for this for the rest of their lives 

 

I urge you all to vote NO 

 


